
Sir Edward Youde Memorial Prizes for Secondary School Students 2018/2019 
 

6E CHAN Yi-ting and 6E HO Chun-hei were awarded Sir Edward Youde Memorial Prizes for Secondary 

School Students 2018/2019 with a scholarship of $1000 each. The prize aims at giving due recognition to 

all-round students who have outstanding performance in academic performance, personality and conduct, 

and participation in extra-curricular activities. They were presented certificates and were honoured to have 

taken photos with Lady Youde at the Sir Edward Youde Memorial Fund 32nd Awards Presentation 

Ceremony on 17 March 2019 (Sunday).  
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 


